
GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

Glenview - Northbrook, Illinois 
 
To: Dr. Mike Riggle  
 
From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  
 
Re: Gifts 
 
Date: October 23, 2014 
 
The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 
Education.  I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following: 
 
 

Gift From  
  
Amount or 

Item  

  
School  

  
Department  

 
Account 

Meatheads, Northbrook, 
IL 
 

11 Burger 
Certificates 

GBN ENGLISH - ARC N/A 

Sweet Tomatoes, 
Glenview, IL 

2 Meal 
Certificates 

GBN ENGLISH – ARC N/A 

Chipotle, Glenview, IL 10 Burrito 
Certificates 

GBN ENGLISH – ARC N/A 
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